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5 July 2017
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001
Australia

Attention: Lisa Mitchell Team Leader, Rail
Dear Lisa
Re: Sydney Metro City and Southwest (Chatswood to Sydenham) Modification 1

Thank you for referring details of the above modification to Council

The proposed new location of a substation for the Chatswood to Sydenham component of
the Sydney Metro City & Southwest railway in the Artarmon Industrial Area has been
assessed with regard to contamination impacts.

The report has highlighted the potential for new areas of contamination interest in the
vicinity of the proposed site and that, ‘exposure or disturbance of contaminates during
construction of the proposed modification would be consistent with risks identified for the
approved project’,

The measures to address the existing and potential conditions have been addressed in
the previously approved project assessment methodology and it is recommended these
are carried forward in relation to the new location.

That agreed, it is considered that the proposed site of the substation is acceptable and
therefore Council has no additional comments.

If you have any further enquiries relating to location of the substation in the Industrial
Area, please contact Jane Hosie, Strategic Planner on 9777 7673 Tuesday- Friday.

Yours faithfully

lan Armo
PLANNING MANAGER
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